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School Lunches 

11/06/2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We have had several queries regarding school lunches. The Welsh Government guidance recommends 

that pupils do not bring anything to school to stop contamination and this includes lunchboxes. 

If pupils brought in lunchboxes from home, then there is a risk of Coronavirus staying on the box and 

transferring to other pupils and staff. 

School staff will be cleaning the classroom, toys and equipment every hour it is not reasonable or 

practical to expect them to clean lunchboxes as well. 

If your child has a dietary need, this can be catered for – we will be sending home a form for this. We 

have a meeting with catering to discuss the menu options – the lunch is based on a grab and go basis so 

will not be anything too complicated. All lunches will be eaten in the child’s class. 

This may change in September as we enter a new year, but for now your child must not bring in anything 

from home except a water bottle. 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon, stay safe. 

 

 

 

Mrs Andrews and the Fenton Team. 
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